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Dear Unite! Artificial Intelligence researchers at TU Darmstadt, 
 
We are looking for Unite! researchers to present their research on AI and engage young people in the 
online event EU Researcher's Night on 29 September. The event is part of UNITE.H2020, the project 
developing the research and innovation (R&I) dimension of the Unite! Alliance. 
 
The EU Researcher's Night is an event to communicate and promote research that takes place in all 
EU Member States and Horizon Europe Associated Countries. The aim of the event is to promote 
excellent research projects, raise public awareness of the importance and benefits of R&I, highlight its 
tangible impact on the daily lives of citizens and stimulate young people's interest in science and 
research careers. 
 
This years’ EU Researcher's Night, called The Future of AI-Human Relationships - A Dialogue with 
the Unite! Alliance Researchers, will take place online on 29 September from 10:00 CET to 12:00 
CET. The audience will be a group of high school students (15-17 years old) invited by the Unite! 
partners. 
 
The objectives of the online event are: 
• to briefly present the European University model that Unite! is working on and its offer for 

prospective students (presented by the Secretary General of Unite!), 
• to show that being a researcher is interesting, exciting, amazing and gives you the opportunity to 

work with colleagues from all over the world and shape the future, and 
• to explain some elements and reflections on the history, present and future of AI-Human 

Relationships (e.g. learning with AI challenges). 
 
If you are interested, we ask that you submit a proposal including the topic and contents of your 
presentation along with a brief CV (3-4 sentences) by 11 August 2023.  
 
We would like to have an interactive session, like a panel discussion, where students ask questions to 
the researchers. To this end, we suggest that you provide, in addition to the presentation you will hold 
in September, a short summary of the topics by the end of August. The summary will be sent to the 
students to help them conceptualise their questions in advance.  
 
Please keep in mind that this experience can serve as a dissemination and communication activity for 
your funded research projects. 
 
Thank you in advance for your enthusiasm and dedication! 


